
CONSTITUTIONAL COURT OF 
SOUTH AFRICA 

LAW CLERKS 2023
Virtual Information Session

Date:  Thursday, 10 March 2022
Time:  17:00 SAST
Registration Link: 

The virtual information session will also be  broadcasted live on
the Constitutional Court YouTube Channel

The Constitutional Court will be hosting a virtual information session
dedicated exclusively to prospective applicants for the Law Clerk
programme. We will be providing information about the main features
of the programme as well as all the application requirements.
Additionally, two law clerks will provide insights into their time at the
Court. There will also be time for questions at the end of the session.

https://concourt-org-
za.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJctcuqgrT4iGddNgPc-
o24mdfUuKDCiQyl4

https://concourt-org-za.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJctcuqgrT4iGddNgPc-o24mdfUuKDCiQyl4



